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On Saturday, January 11, 2020, the 2019-2021Officers and Directors were installed at Gertrude’s Restaurant on St. Croix, U.S.V.I. Reminding them of their mission, duties and responsibilities was Valdemar Hill, Jr. PhD. In general the Board has a Duty of Care of its Members, Duty of Loyalty to the Association and Duty of Obedience to the Bylaws of the Association. An educational publication outlining the implementation of these Duties will be posted. Please go to the Photo Gallery for pictures. 
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